Children attending
Ms McClafferty & Ms Clarke


Dear Parents/ Guardians,                              
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you are aware the government has decided to close all schools until 29th March. Work for this two week period was sent home today for pupils. This work was decided upon by their class teachers and ourselves today as we work together.  
There are many educational websites and apps available, where you can access lessons and activities to aid learning and make it more fun. A few examples are www.scoilnet.ie, www.schooldays.ie, www.topmarks.co.uk and www.twinkl.ie.  

Playing cards or board games with family is also a great way of keeping minds active. And remember to take time to  play outside. If any pupils find any particular activity in Mathematics or English difficult, please do not worry as we will go through the work upon our return to school. Perhaps skip ahead to the next activity instead. In Maths remind them to use their multiplication table to guide them and keep revising all their tables. Please encourage reading time too. 
                                                      
Stay safe and take care of yourselves.                                                    
Kind regards 
Ms Mc Clafferty and Mrs Clarke

